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MID TERM NEWSLETTER (June 2021) 
 
We have quickly come round to that time of year where your children will be meeting their new class 
teacher on the Moving Up days!  This year, due to the measures in place at school, children will 
come in to their usual class and it will be the class teacher that moves classroom. This way all 
children will have access to their usual resources and will maintain their bubbles.  Children will spend 
time getting to know their new teacher and completing tasks that can be displayed in their new 
classroom in September.  We hope to be able to offer our usual ‘Meet the Teacher’ morning in 
September, even if this means that the meeting is held remotely.  
 
Senior Leadership: 
Headteacher- Jennifer Lane 
Deputy Headteacher- Natalie Fryer 
KS2 Leader - Robyn Howells 
KS1 Leader - Amanda Cooper 
 

 Teacher TA SEN TA 

Reception Mrs Fryer 
Mrs Newland (T and W) 

Mrs Newland 
Ms Pender 
Mrs Duffield 

 

Year 1 Miss Hall Mrs Tyldesley   

Year 2 Mrs Cooper  
 

Mrs Prince 
Mrs Duffield 

 

Year 3 Mrs Driver 
 

Mrs Ross  

Year 4 Mr Woodcock- until Jan 2022 Mrs Berry  

Year 5 Mrs Williams Mrs Rhodes  Mrs Spiller 

Year 6 Mrs Howells Ms Pender Miss Halford 

Nurture Mrs Hart  
 

Mrs Prince 
Mrs Duffield 

 

 
Subject Leaders 
 

Subject Teacher 

English  Miss Hall 

Mathematics Mrs Howells 

Science Mrs Cooper 

RE and Collective Worship and Music Mrs Driver 

Computing, History and Geography Mr Woodcock/Mrs Ryder from Jan 2022 

PE and Sport Funding Mrs Cooper 

DT Mrs Cooper 

Art Mrs Fryer 

French Mrs Hart 

PSHE Mrs Hart 

 
We are sadly saying goodbye to Mrs Lord. Mrs Lord has worked with us for 2 years and has taught 

many children across the school in that time. We would like to wish her all the very best in all her 

future endeavours. 

Thank you to Mrs Jenkins for teaching alongside Mrs Fryer this year. We hope that you will continue 

to see Mrs Jenkins teaching at the school, as our regular supply teacher.  

Miss Lane 
Headteacher 
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Sports Day 
Our Sports Days have been a huge success 
and the children have taken part with great 
enthusiasm.  The children took part in relay 
races and sprints, alongside throwing and 
jumping events.  Mrs Cooper is busily totting 
up the totals and the results will be announced 
on Monday.  Well done to all of the children for 
taking part and for showing great team work 
and perseverance.  It was great to hear you 
cheering on your friends!  Photographs have 
been uploaded to Seesaw/Tapestry so you can 
see what a wonderful time your child had. 
 
Skip2bfit 
The children have thoroughly enjoyed their 
skipping workshop today.  They have all been 
counting their number of skips then trying to 
beat their personal best.  We will continue to 
skip in school and it would be great if they 
could continue skipping at home as it was 
lovely to see them so energised!  If you would 
like to purchase a skipping rope, they are £5 
each for the standard rope and £7 each for the 
premium rope. Please log into your ParentPay 
account to make your purchase. 
 
Summer Holiday Sports Club 
The holiday sports club will be running from 
Monday 26 – Friday 30 July and Monday 2 – 
Friday 6 August.  The booking system will open 
on Wednesday 30 June at midday. 
 
Reception Class 2021 
We still have a couple of places available for 
Reception class in September 2021.  If you 
know any families still looking for a place, 
please ask them to contact Gloucestershire 
County Council.  Further information and 
details can be found here.  
 
Parent Governor Elections 
A reminder that we are looking to fill two parent 
governor roles and nominations for the role are 
to be received by midday on Friday, 2nd July 
2021.  Nominations should be sent to 
clerk@tutshillcofe.gloucs.sch.uk. 
 
Clerk to Governors 
We are recruiting for a clerk to the governing 
body.  Further information and how to apply 
can be found here. 
 
Chepstow Festival of Arts 
Please see attached flyer regarding a free Art 
in Action workshop with Aardman Animations 

on Saturday July 17th, 9.30-10.30am at St 
Mary’s Priory, Chepstow. 
 
Reporting Positive Covid Cases 
We ask that families continue to notify the 
school of positive cases of Covid-19 in a pupil 
or within the pupil’s household.  We will then 
instigate our track and trace procedure with a 
positive child case, including potential class 
closure in order to stop the transmission of 
Covid-19. Your support is greatly appreciated 
 
Lateness and Punctuality 
Please ensure your child is brought to school 
on time and enters school with their peers. 
There has been an increase in the number of 
children arriving late.  We are monitoring 
punctuality and if, needed, we will be making 
contact with parents to understand the reasons 
behind the lateness.  Here is a reminder of the 
start and finish times for each class: 

 
Diary Dates for June – July 2021   

 

MONTH DATE EVENT 

Jun 25 Skip2bfit Workshop 

 

28 
Year 6 Wyedean 
Transition Information 
Evening 

29 & 30 Moving Up Days 

16 
Year 6 Activity Day at 
Croft Farm Water Park 

Jul 21 Term 6 ends at 1pm 

 
 

School Contact Details 
Telephone: 01291 622593 
Email: office@tutshillcofe.gloucs.sch.uk 
Attendance: 
attendance@tutshillcofe.gloucs.sch.uk 
PTA email: ptatutshill@gmail.com 

 

Year 
Group 

Start time Gate Finish 
time 

Year 6 8.45am B 2.45pm 

Year 5 8.45am A 2.45pm 

Year 4 8.55am B 2.55pm 

Year 2 8.55am A 2.55pm 

Year 3 9.05am B 3.05pm 

Year 1 9.05am A 3.05pm 

REC 9.15am B 3.15pm 

https://www.gloucestershire.gov.uk/education-and-learning/school-admissions/apply-for-a-primary-or-infant-school-place/
mailto:clerk@tutshillcofe.gloucs.sch.uk
https://www.tutshillcofeschool.co.uk/website/vacancies/226570
mailto:office@tutshillcofe.gloucs.sch.uk
mailto:attendance@tutshillcofe.gloucs.sch.uk
mailto:ptatutshill@gmail.com

